
Dear Music Friends,

Music is our passion!
We can only imagine how incredibly hard it’s been to close your 
doors this past year due to the pandemic. Through our initiative, 
Bring the Music Back to Sac (Safely), we want to do our part by 
donating Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) and Sanitation 
Products to music venues in the Indomitable City of Sacramento and 
surrounding region.

Free PPE and Sanitation Products
We’ve partnered with our suppliers to provide charitable PPE, 
Disinfectant, and Sanitation Products to help local music venues 
reopen safely.

Compliant with all regulatory requirements, these high-quality 
products include:

•	 Hand Sanitizers and Soaps
•	 EPA List N Disinfectant Liquids and Wipes effective against 

SARS-CoV-2/COVID-19 Virus (including low toxicity product lines)
•	 Hand Sanitizing Wipes
•	 Nitrile Gloves and Protective Masks

Available for Immediate Pickup
These products are currently available for pickup from our Rancho 
Cordova (Sacramento) warehouse.

We look forward to connecting with you to Bring the Music Back to 
Sac (Safely). Please contact us at the number below.

Sincerely,

Glenn Kaplan
President
Kaplan Solutions, Inc. (KSI)
650.580.1948
glenn@kaplansolutionsinc.com
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Kaplan Solutions Inc. (KSI), a local 
business with over 25 years of expertise, 
has been providing PPE, disinfectants, 
and sanitizing products to front line 
workers, critical infrastructure providers, 
State Agencies, schools, and businesses, 
keeping our region safe and moving 
forward during the pandemic.

Charitable Partners
•	 American Red Cross
•	 Ronald McDonald House Charities
•	 American River Parkway Foundation
•	 Sacramento SPCA
•	 Local music and entertainment 

venues throughout our region

Awards and Recognition 
•	 KSI is honored to be a recipient of the 

“Community Engagement Business 
of the Year” award from the Small 
Business Administration’s (SBA) 
Procurement Technical Assistance 
Center (PTAC) / California Capital 
Region Women’s Business Center. 

•	 We are proud to be nominated for the 
Sacramento Business Journal’s “2022 
Corporate Citizenship Awards — 
Unsung Hero of the Year.”


